

COMMODORE'S CORNER

Congratulations to Santa Margarita Yacht Club newly elected Bridge and Board members for 2024. During the general membership meeting on Saturday, 21 October 2023, the results for 2024 Bridge and Board election of officers and directors were announced.

Congratulations to the following individuals who were elected or re-elected to a one-year term:

2024 BRIDGE AND BOARD OF DIRECTORS:

Commodore, Ryan Ward
Vice Commodore, Kiran Bisaccia
Rear Commodore, Lee Truenow
Jr. Staff Commodore, Robert Gonzales
Secretary, Susan Rodriguez
Treasurer, Lorrie Truenow

Directors: Derrek Bond, Kurt Bowen, Jon Coats, Patrick Murty, James Johnson

The current Bridge and Board of Directors wish to thank all who stood as candidates for this year's election. We greatly appreciate your willingness to serve SMYC and hope you remain involved. I would like to thank the current bridge and Board members whose terms have ended:

Vice Commodore, Bill Scafidel Rear Commodore, Lee Truenow Jr. Staff Commodore, Susan Rodriguez

Treasurer, Lorrie Truenow
Secretary, Linda Loftis

Director/ Port Captain, Kiran Bisaccia, Director/ Quartermaster, Derrek Bond, Director/ Historian, Kurt Bowen, Director/ Social, Ryan Ward

"Fair wind and following seas""
Robert Gonzales, Commodore
Santa Margarita Yacht Club
westcoastrock@yahoo.com (714) 809-3767



YOUR SMYC EVENTS:



GENERAL MEMBERSHIP OCT OKTOBERFEST MEETING AND ELECTIONS, 4-8:30PM -- BRING DISH TO SHARE, EMAIL TO RSUP! NOV DORAH REGATTA - 10AM RACES BEGIN AT 12:30, COME OUT AND SUPPORT OUR RACERS! BBQ TO FOLLOW NOV DEL MAR MARINA DOCK REPLACEMENT BEGINS. MARINA TEMPORARILY CLOSED FOR RENOVATIONS

DEC 3

HOLIDAY PARTY AND ANNUAL CHANGE OF WATCH SEE FLYER - RSVP BY 11/30!

NEWSFrom the Board

Join in any time!

With the renovations soon underway at our Del Mar Marina, we'll be looking for creative meet-ups this winter and spring.

Enjoy this snapshot from our recent ride, thank you Ryan Ward for the photo evidence. And thank you to all who have been out supporting and organizing. If you have an idea for an event for the club, reach out and let's see if we can make it happen. Check out our website events page for up to date events happening soon.





REMINDERS

Love seeing familiar faces and event recaps?

Send us in photos for future newsletters! We love being able to show and share all we've been doing. Send photos to Jessica at jlhalfpap@gmail.com.

Looking for a place to volunteer? Let us know if you can help with the OORAH Regatta cookout on Nov 11th!

Email: admin@santamargaritayachtclub.com to volunteer

RSVP for our Holiday Party and annual change of watch ceremony on December 3rd. Space is limited!

NAVY YACHT CLUB San Diego
NAVY YACHT CLUB Long Beach

Email: westcoastrockl@yahoo.com to RSVP

2023 Bridge and Board of Directors, Santa Margarita Yacht Club:

Robert Gonzales Commodore

Billy Scafidel Vice Commodore

Lee Truenow Rear Commodore

Linda Loftis Secretary

Lorrie Truenow Treasurer

Susan Rodriguez Jr Staff Commodore

Derreck Bond Director
Ryan Ward Director
Kiran Bisaccia Director

Kurt Bowen Director





Yacht Club

LETTER FROM THE EDITOR

It feels like a slow news season around the marina, and with dock renovations beginning very soon we're now wrapping up our extended fall season after the CPR course, Harley ride, Oktoberfest general membership meeting, and more these past two months.

Our local OORAH Regatta is coming Veteran's Day weekend -rescheduled from August -- and will be our last activity here on the water
for a while. We're supporting 2 teams representing our club. Come out
and support as they sail at our home harbor, BBQ to follow! Our family is
sad to have to miss this one.

Thank you to those who were able to support our Oktoberfest general membership meeting, elections, and BBQ, also, As you know our club is run on volunteer labor, and we are grateful to all who give time to keep events on the calendar. Josh and I were able to catch the recent Bareboat Charter clinic with Pat and Sue this month -- great information and encouragement there. We're looking ahead, planning for our first adventure and are thankful for folks who share their experiences.

Send in your photos and updates - pictures are a great way to spread the word.

Hope to stay connected this winter, Jessica Halfpap & family



Have a submission for the next edition of our Anchorline? We'd love to hear from you.

Email Jessica at: jlhalfpap@gmail.com

https://santamargaritayachtclub.com for additional club resources and information.

Thank you to our Anchorline photo contributors: Ryan Ward and Jessica Halfpap

